Firchow, Kevin

From:

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 2:39 PM

To: Firchow, Kevin

Subject: Thoughts on proposed 1902 Tennyson project

City Planning Commission,

My name is Neil Anderson a North-side Madison resident at g8 cott Lane. I am writing to express my lack
of support for the proposed rezoning and building of apartment complexes associated with 1902 Tennyson
Lane. I believe the surrounding area is already saturated with high density housing, and the local community
would be better served by maintaining its present zoning in this area for single family homes. In my opinion
single family homes offer individuals and families opportunities for positive long term investment in the local
community. I do not see promoting a more high density transient population through building additional
apartment complexes on this site as strengthening my neighborhood. In fact, I perceive it as adding more
potential problems to an already challenging area. Please consider my thoughts, and thanks for your time.

Neil Anderson
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